
 

 
 

11 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We require all students to be back in their blazers, every day, now the weather is cooling. 
 
Please make sure that your young person is aware of this, and wears their blazer to school 
tomorrow. 
 
Many thanks! 
 
 
The Carrington Team 
 
 


